CITY OF HOMER
CITY HALL

MEMORANDUM 09-07

To: Mayor and Council

From: Walt Wrede, City Manager
Date: January 7, 2009

Subject: Waste Hauling Contract

A review committee comprised of myself, Port & Harbor Director Bryan Hawkins, Port and Harbor
Admin Assistant Lisa Ellington, Public Works Admin Assistant Barb Garcia, Admin Assistant to City
Manager Dru Corbin and Accounting Supervisor Laurie Moore met to discuss the two proposals
submitted in response to the City of Homer's RFP for Waste Hauling Services.

All six of us ranked the two proposals using the same criteria, with the highest marks going to Moore
and Moore Services of Homer. The other firm was Alaska Waste of Soldotna. Both proposals are
attached here if you wish to review them.

The proposal is based on the amount of trips hauled in 2008 along with consideration of container
sizes and modifications that will assist in correcting the issue with birds, litter and wind. The rate for

the proposal by Moore and Moore is $45,661.96 based on 2008 usage, including the spit and upland
locations.

Terms of the contract are for services for three (3) years. We anticipate that they will begin
immediately after City Council awards and City Manager negotiates the contract.

RECOMMENDATION: AWARD A CONTRACT FOR WASTE HAULING FROM THE SPIT AND CITY
UPLAND LOCATIONS TO MOORE AND MOORE SERVICES FOR THE AMOUNT OF APPROXIMATELY
$45,661.96.



